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May 2021 

 

Dear Primary 7 Parents / Guardians, 

 

I want to give you a few reminders of the procedures for Service of Light & 

Commitment and the Sacrament of Confirmation. 

 

Service of Light & Commitment will take place on Monday, 10th May @ 7pm in St 

Anthony’s Church. 

All children, in full school uniform, with accompanying adults, should be in the church 

by 6.50pm. Each group will proceed to their assigned pew as one unit. 

Each P7 child may be accompanied by 3 adults, usually parents and sponsor, however, 

sponsors do not have to attend Service of Light & Commitment. 

The service is short, probably no longer than half an hour. 

 

Sacrament of Confirmation will take place on Friday, 21st May @ 12 noon, in St 

Anthony’s Church. Primary 7 children do not attend school that morning. 

All children, in full school uniform, with accompanying adults, should be in the church 

by 11.50am. Each group will proceed to their assigned pew as one unit.  

Each P7 child may be accompanied by 3 adults, usually parents and sponsor. The role of 

sponsor is important, therefore, sponsor (or agreed proxy) needs to be present. 

Following Diocesan advice, the Sacrament of the Eucharist will not be celebrated on 

this occasion. 

All adults must wear masks throughout both ceremonies. 

Time passes so quickly. It’s hard to believe that this beautiful group of children are 

Primary 7 already! It is unfortunate that we will not be able to return to school to 

celebrate together, after the ceremony but I’m sure you will, each, enjoy your family 

celebration. 

We, as a school community, are proud to share this very special occasion with you. 

 

Regards, 

Á Fleming 
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